
Dear local Water Board representative: 
Today in The Tribune I read Chairwoman Marcus's remarks about the low efforts of water conservation 
throughout the state. If the water restriction would be announced to be per capita based and not a 
percentage reduction, I feel the efforts to conserve would be quickly realized.  No one wants to conserve 
and then be penalized for it later. Please pass my thoughts onto the board.  
Thank you, 
Maronee Hollister 
Maroneehollister@yahoo.com 
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